
 

June 13, 2018 

To our valued customers using our Pressure Gauge 

 

Since July 1, 2006, we have supplied our Pressure Gauge as *1Environmental Products. 

However, unfortunately, we found a minor issue with its several parts that their Lead, 

Cadmium, or Hexavalent chromium content exceed the allowed limits determined in the 

Nitto Kohki group companies’ Green Procurement Standard. 

 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience we caused you with this matter.  

There is no effect on the performance of the products that you are using now. 

For more information, please contact us anytime. 

 

■Object Products 

Model Type Shipment 

Pressure Gauge PG-10P From July 1, 2006 

 

■Contact details 

Overseas Division, Nitto Kohki Co., Ltd 

9-4, Nakaikegami 2-Chome, Ohta-ku, Tokyo, 146-8555 

Tel: +81-3-3755-1111  Fax: +81-3-3753-8791  E-mail: overseas@nitto-kohki.co.jp 

Open 9:00-17:00 (except Saturday, Sunday, National Holidays, Year-end and New 

year Holidays, and Summer Holidays) 

 

*1Environmental Products: Products that comply with the Nitto Kohki group 

companies’ Green Procurement Standard. 

Pressure Gauge 

PG-10P 


